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Blanco S. Bayo 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission . . 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Data Request Regarding Implementation of Requirements Arising From Federal 
Communication Commission's Triennial Unbundled Network Element Review - 
LocalCircuit Switching for Mass Market Customers (Docket No. 030851 -TP) and 
High-Capacity Loops and Transport (Docket No. 030852-TP) 

Dear Blanco; 

Pursuant to our conversation with Pat Lee, we are requesting additional time to respond 
to the above referenced data request. Due to the extensive amount of information 
requested and the short response time, we ask that we have until the close of business 
on Monday, December 8th, 2003 to comply with your request. Thank you for your 
assistance in this matter. 

Since rely , 
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(352) 393-1 073 p.0. Box 1471 17, Station A136, Gainesville, Florida 32614-' 
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